
                                        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

               SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 21,2022 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith. 

The selectmen signed payroll. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Bruce Smith completed the US Census Bureau survey for Department of Commerce. 

Susan Farrell completed exemption documents. 

Susan Farrell commented the guard rails on the Surry Dam Rd bridge have not been replaced yet. Jay 

Croteau responded the posts had been ordered and were not in yet. Jay Croteau emailed Durwin Clark 

to check when they would be put up. 

The public hearing for accepting the unanticipated revenues was opened at 7:30 P.M. Present were 

Bruce Smith, Steve Goldsmith, Jay Croteau, Jill Lane, Matt Goodwin and Josh Brooks. Bruce Smith 

presented the four grants, the dollar amounts for each involved, the action items taken with the grant 

and the timetable for reimbursement. Jay Croteau motioned to accept the unanticipated revenues as 

presented. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to accept the unanticipated 

revenues. The meeting adjourned at 7:50 P.M. 

Bruce Smith reported there was no information from Eversource regarding the streetlights.  

The tent material is still in the gravel pit. 

Next week for assessing proposal.  

Mr. Peacock will present to Planning Board changes to the zoning ordinances regarding the domestic 

animals, poultry and noise ordinances. 

Steve Goldsmith motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Yield tax for Matt Goodwin 5B-99 signed and left for Carolyn Berglund. 

Discussed the first snow and successful plowing.  

No abatements to date.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 


